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On the traditional lands of the Gumbaynggirr people 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Wed 2nd Sept ICAS:  Maths 

Fri 4th Sept Gymnastics program 

Mon 7th Sept Monday morning assembly  -  fortnightly class awards 

Frid11th Sept Gymnastics program 

K-6 CROSS COUNTRY ‘FUN RUN’ 
It was a sea of blue and yellow for our modified 2020 cross country fun run last Thursday.  There were many 
smiling faces as well as some exhausted bodies after everyone 
put in their very best effort in their age races.  The clapping 
sticks, tambourines and cheering from the spectators provided 
much encouragement as the runners made their way around the 
school circuit.   
 
It was fabulous day and all the behaviour and sportsmanship of 
our students was outstanding.  Bellinger was the winning house 
with a total of 261 points over Kalang who scored 205.  
Congratulations to everyone who participated.  A massive thank 
you to Mr Ticli and his helpers who organised the day.   
 



 

 

  NEWS FROM  
OUR PRINCIPAL 
    MRS JANE   
      MARTYN 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY FEEDBACK SURVEY 
Leading up to the development of our School Excellence Improvement Plan for we have sent out a survey 
inviting your very valuable feedback and suggestions for consideration during our planning phase.  We 
would really appreciate it if you could complete our short survey by Monday 7th September. We will also be 
surveying our students and staff. 
 

UPDATED GUIDELINES FOR OPERATIONS DURING COVID-19  
Guidelines for schools were updated last week. Following is a list of changes in guidelines as they will      
impact on us at Urunga Public School until further notice: 

 
 School attendance: 
 
Students should be at school unless: 
 

 they have a medical certificate which states that they are unable to return to school due to an 
ongoing medical condition and the expected timeframe 

 they are currently unwell. 
 
In accordance with advice from NSW Health, parents and carers are reminded NOT to send children to 
school if they are unwell, even if they have the mildest flu-like symptoms. Schools will make               
arrangements for students who present as unwell or have flu like symptoms to be sent home. 
 
NSW Health have requested that schools encourage anyone who is unwell or has even mild flu-like      
symptoms, to arrange to be tested through their local medical practitioner or one of the COVID-19 clinics. 
 
Students and staff with flu like symptoms will need to provide a copy of a negative COVID-19 test result 
before being permitted to return to school. 
 
Schools are not required to conduct widespread temperature screening or mandate the wearing of a mask. 
 
All schools will be vigilant when implementing infection control, physical distancing and personal hygiene 
protocols to protect the health and safety of students and staff. Schools will promote the need to follow 
good hygiene practices such as: 
 

 regularly washing hands 
 avoiding sharing drinks or food 
 coughing or sneezing into your elbow, or a tissue which should be discarded immediately 
 filling water bottles from bubblers rather than using the bubbler directly. 

 
PARENTING IDEAS ARTICLE 
This week’s article is titled ‘When relationships go wrong for girls’.  This is an article that focuses on  
supporting parents to help daughters to develop positive relationships. 
 
KINDERGARTEN 2021 
Our Kindergarten 2021 enrolment process has commenced. If you have 
a child that will be starting school next year, please contact our office for 
further details. 
 
Take care 
Jane Martyn 
Principal 

WEEKLY SCHOOL RULE 
 

The focus this week is the 
              yellow rule 
“follow teacher instructions” 
 
We ask that you reinforce this 
week’s rule at home with your  
child. 



 

 

        

 

 
 

 
 
 

 NEWS FROM OUR  
 COMMUNITY LIAISON OFFICER 
 JENNY LUXON 
 
 
 

SPOTLIGHT ON  2/3 GREEN 

Classroom Teacher:  Miss Kyle 
 
Number of Students:  27 
 
We have been enjoying a persuasive writing unit where, in groups, we had to create an invention that could 
help the world in one way.  Each group created an amazing invention by designing and making them.  After 
that we wrote persuasive speeches and we pretended we were on Shark Tank to convince a panel of    
judges that our invention was the best. 
 
Our inventions were: 

 A sucker machine that sucks away the corona-virus and gets rid of it for good. 
 An explorer that could be sent into space or into the ocean to investigate areas unknown to man 
 A pet feeder machine that can feed your pets food and make sure they have enough water 

when you go on holiday.  It also included a camera and microphone so you could interact with 
the animals. 

 A calming pillow that sends you straight off to sleep with its calming tickles.   
 The plastic remover that collected the rubbish in the ocean and turned it into fish food. It worked 

by remote control. 
 A spy car-heli-boat which are 3 vehicles in one  -  saving the world with the helicopter, boat, car. 

At the press of a button our invention would turn into any of these inventions. 
 
We also loved learning and practicing our dance and lip sync battle. 
 
Our favourite classroom activities are: 
Every morning we do our daily 5’s.  We love how much fun these are.  As a class we also love our number 
talks for maths.  We enjoy listening to each other answer the question and working out different strategies. 
We also love doing art and creating our amazing masterpieces.  
 

In 2/3 Green we love learning and are always being kind to each other. 



 

 

PUBLIC SPEAKING FINALS  -  STAGE 2 
Last Wednesday 26th August the Stage 2 finals for the Multicultural Public Speaking Competition were held 
in the top cola. All students did an outstanding job delivering their speech with confidence and gusto.       
Congratulations to Alyssa Meenahan and Jade Zmuda for making it to the next round in the competition. 
Thank you to Mr Patterson and Miss Reid for the extremely difficult task of adjudicating and providing       
wonderful feedback to all the finalists.  
 
Mrs Prior 

LIBRARY NEWS 
It has been a fantastic time in the library these past weeks.  I have thoroughly enjoyed having discussions 
with students about their favourite novels and areas of interest.  Books are a wonderful way to spend time 
together, build your child's reading skills, and encourage questions.  Reading only 20 minutes a day will   
expose your child to hearing 1.8 million words a year, which has been proven to help language development 
and understanding.  So jump into a book today! 
 
Bookclub orders were handed out last week, and a new catalogue distributed. If you would like to order, 
please return your order forms by September 11th (Friday week 8).  Orders can be done through the Book 
Club LOOP online ordering system or by filling in the order sheet and returning it with the correct money to 
your child’s classroom teacher. 
 
There are a few students with overdue library books. Could you please take a minute to find any overdue 
books and send them into school. Thank you! 
Miss de With 

P&C NEWS 
Unfortunately due to the current situation with COVID-19, the P&C are unable to hold a Father’s Day stall 
this year.  We hope all the wonderful dads out there have great day this Sunday and are spoilt by their     
families. 
Roz McLagan 
P&C President 
 
 
 



 

 

HEAD LICE 
The head lice are out and about.  Please check your child’s hair regularly for head lice and eggs (nits) - use 
a fine metal tooth nit comb and plenty of cheap hair conditioner applied to the dry hair.  This is a cheap 
method to see if your child has head lice, and if they do please treat with an        
approved head lice treatment.  It is very important to remove all the eggs and 
repeat the process regularly until you no longer find eggs or lice in your 
comb.  Eggs will continue to hatch over a ten day period. 
 
 
MORE PHOTOS FROM THE 
CROSS COUNTRY FUN DAY… 
 
Check out our Facebook page for these 
photos plus many more!! 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

COVID-19 Testing 
Clinics 

 

As at 18th August 2020 
 

Bellingen 
Register first by phoning Three Rivers Health 
02 6655 0663 
Drive Through Testing clinic- Watson Street, 
Bellingen. Open 1—2pm, Monday-Friday. 
 

Coffs Harbour 
Testing Clinic at the Health Campus in a white 
marquee near the Emergency Department. 
Open 8am—5pm, 7 days. 
Children under 5yrs must present to the  
Emergency Department. 
 
Nambucca Heads 
Pre appointments via the Primary Health    
Network  
65688688  



 

 

 
 

 

URUNGA FOOD  
PANTRY 

 
NEXT TO THE LAUNDROMAT IN 

CARDOWS ARCADE   
 

Open to anyone with a         
pensioner or healthcare card as 

well as those experiencing     
financial stress 

 
OPEN IN URUNGA 

Thursday: 10.00am  ‐  12.00pm 
Friday:  9.30am  ‐  1.30pm 

 
 

BELLINGEN FOOD PANTRY IS 
ALSO OPEN  

Tues 10‐12 and Fri 10‐12 

LIMITED EDITION SCHOOL BEANIES  
FOR SALE! 

  
 
   
 
 
 
 

$12 
See Sharon in the canteen 

Please note: only cash can be accepted at the canteen, alternatively they can be  
ordered online. 



 

 

  
 
  



 

 

  
 
  



 

 

  
 
  



 

 

  
 
  



 

 

  
 
  


